From: J P <latinoreach@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 1:37 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA; RPEC Alerts
Subject: COLA for PERS Plan 1 Retirees

CAUTION:External email.

TO: Select Committee on Pension Policy (SCPP)

Please fund a permanent cost of living adjustment for PERS Plan 1 retirees.

It is obvious that the cost of living has increased substantially. My PERS Plan 1 monthly pension has not. | am

thankful for the occasional one-time increase but that is insufficient and subject to the prevailing political winds.

Our PEBB health premiums continue to increase and our health is declining. Groceries, utilities and fuel costs

continue to escalate. Eventually, 100.00 is only worth $60.00.

Please fund a PERS Plan 1 COLA.

And thank you for your service.

Cordially,

Jose Palmas

Vancouver, Washington



retirees in Plan 1

need a consistent and substantial COLA to prevent further loss of purchasing power. Including a personal

story about how the lack of a COLA has impacted your is also very important.

Sent from Mail for Windows

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



